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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
April 30, 2015 

 
SENTERNET PHI GAMMA INC. CHANGES AUDITORS    

 
Toronto, Ontario, Senternet Phi Gamma Inc. (“the Company”) announces that, the Board of 
Directors of the Company, based on the recommendation of its Audit Committee and subject to 
compliance with all statutory requirements, has appointed ND LLP as the auditor of the Company. 
The predecessor auditor of the Company, John Scholz resigned as the auditor of the Company as 
he has not been proposed for reappointment. ND LLP will perform the audit of the Company’s 
annual financial statements for the year ended December 31, 2014.  
 
 
There have been no reservations contained in Mr. Scholz’s on any of the Company’s financial 
statements relating to the financial years ended December 31, 2012 and December 31, 2013 or 
any subsequent period, and there are no reportable events, as such term is defined in National 
Instrument 51-102, between the Company and Mr. Scholz. The Company will be filing the required 
reporting package in accordance with National Instrument 51-102. 
 
There are 55,485,248 common shares issued of Senternet Phi Gamma Inc.. 
            
For further information contact: 

 
Mr. Ronald Haller, President         

 
 
 
 

 

 


